
From: owen huang  
Sent: 2022/05/28 10:21 AM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Opposite City-Initiated Official Plan Amendment : Proposed Amendment to the 
Credit Valley Secondary Plan(Area 45), Ward: 5 

 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 
 
Hello, 
 
I opposite City-Initiated Official Plan Amendment : Proposed Amendment to the Credit Valley Secondary 
Plan(Area 45), Ward: 5 to build 10-12 storeys buildings alone Queen Street W.(from Creditview rd to 
Elbern Markell Dr) 
 
 
I want to bring your attention that the Creditview Rd is a HERITAGE road, it cab NOT support the traffic 
for 10-12 storeys high desity residents. 
And I also want to let you kown the intersection of Creditview and Queen St W is already very busy at 
rush hour. 
 
City should maintain the look and feel of the existing neighbourhood with the development of quality 
single detached homes. 
 
 
Please have my email letter as part of the public record and I would like to be informed of any decision for 
the upcoming Public Meeting on June 6, 2022, and future Recommendation Report. 
 
 
Thanks, 
 
Owen 
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